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Magellan Rx’s launch of an integrated portal for Medicare Advantage prior authorizations 

has been delayed. Here is a statement from Magellan Rx with additional information: 

After careful consideration, Magellan Rx Management has decided to postpone the unveiling of Element, our 

enhanced medical pharmacy prior authorization platform. We are grateful for your partnership and remain 

committed to delivering a quality product and experience. 

What you need to know 

• Element will launch later in 2022.  

• We will continue to communicate timely updates so you are prepared for the launch.  

• At this time, there will be no change to your current workflows on the Provider Portal at 

www.MRxGateway.com. 

If you have any questions, please email Magellan Rx at MRxPR@MagellanHealth.com. 
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